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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Mondays: 7:00pm - Euchre 

Thursdays: 6:30-9:00pm - Fibre Arts Night 
+ March 16

th
 – Indoor Farmer’s Market 

+ March 27
th
 – Senior’s Luncheon 

+ April 24-26
th
 – Yard Sale Donation Days 

+ April 27
th
 – Indoor Yard Sale 

 

SENIORS LUNCHEON 

Don't forget to mark your calendar for the next 

senior’s luncheon at 12 noon on March 27
th
. 

 

SPRING AHEAD 

Just a reminder that Spring is coming and so we 

set our clocks ahead on March 10
th
. 

 

ELECTION RESULTS 

Here is your executive for the next year.  

Remember they need your help so if you can 

help out in any way please call: 

President: Josh Verch (613-585-6770) 

Vice-President: Sam Dillabough (613-639-4232) 

Treasurer: Dawnalda Siegel (613-639-4232) 

Secretary: Muriel Verch (613-735-0224) 

 

HELP NEEDED 

We need someone to take on the position of 

Fundraising, and also someone to purchase 

supplies for the canteen. If you could help out in 

these areas please call one of the executive listed 

above. 

 
YARD SALE 

Our annual yard sale will be held on Saturday, 

April 27
th
. If you have any items in clean 

working condition, we would be happy to 

receive them. Drop off days will be April 24, 25, 

& 26. Watch next month’s newsletter for more 

details. This is an important fundraiser for us. If 

you can help out with this event or need more 

information please call Muriel (613-735-0224). 

 

FUNDRAISER THANK YOU 
The Rankin Rebels would like to give a big 

thank you to all who helped us raise $2000.00 

for the Coldest Night of the Year walk to combat 

the battle against ever increasing homelessness 

in Renfrew County. 
 

 

BOARDWALK GAMING 

The following dates still need to be filled: 

+ May 19
th 

+ June 2
nd

, 16
th
 & 30

th
 

If you can help, call Marlyn (613-735-5938). 
 

BETTER SAFE THAN SORRY 

We would like to thank all those who answered 

the call to come and help shovel the Rankin 

Centre roof. It is so nice to see the volunteers 

answer a call for help and it shows the pride you 

have in your Centre. Sometime things come up 

and we don't have much time to organize, so 

thank you to all who answered the call. Because 

we are afraid of missing someone we will not 

name, names, but we know who you are and we 

appreciate your help.  THANK YOU. 

 

MISSING TROPHY 

We are looking for the largest buck trophy from 

our collection of trophies and it seems to have 

disappeared.  If anyone might have it or know 

where it is please give us a call (613) 735-0224, 

so we can up-date the plaques and get it back in 

the trophy case.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

SYMPATHY 

We extend our deepest sympathy to Linda 

Reiche, Sheldon Reiche, Alison Reiche 

(Ragunath Singaravelu), Ron & Pam Reiche, 

and Wayne & Linda Reiche on the passing of a 

loving husband, father and brother, Roy Reiche 

on February 23th, 2019. Roy will be sadly 

missed by family and community alike. He was 

a dedicated volunteer and an example to all.  

Rest in Peace Roy. 

 

We extend our deepest condolences to the family 

of Jack Leach who passed away on Tuesday, Feb. 

26, 2019.  He leaves to mourn his wife Dawna 

(nee Biggs), children Jason (Tina) Leach, Jodie 

(Luc) Bouffard, his grandchildren Jessica & 

Kyle Leach and Gabrielle Bouffard, as well as 

an extended family.  May your memories be a 

comfort at this difficult time and may God hold 

you in his arms. 

 
 

 

 


